
Jeff Wells, one of our stakeholders, 
said that being a part of this trial was 
like “peeking behind the curtain” of 
research, much like the Wizard of 
Oz.

The PREP-IT Trial

Exciting work is happening for this trial.  On May 14th there was a 
Grand Rounds call and two presentations about how this trial might 
influence other types of health research.  The PREP-IT Stakeholder 
Advisory Board (SAB) met at the end of June to talk about ways to 
share results and share their unique experience back to the broader 
community. Currently, our patient stakeholders and the PATIENTS 
team members are working on a draft of an academic paper.  We 
hope to send the article to a journal by the end of the summer.  

We are also working on an image to go with this paper that shows 
the PREP-IT Trial’s journey and the experience of our stakeholders in 
shaping this study.  In thinking about this process, Jeff Wells, one of 
our stakeholders, said that being a part of this trial was like “peeking 
behind the curtain” of research, much like the Wizard of Oz. We hope 
to use his words to help make this image. 

P R O J E C T  U P D A T E S


